
HEALTH REPORT FROM THE MEETING OF THE 
WSS JOINT HEALTH GROUP 

HELD ON 14th FEBRUARY 2016 
 

CHAIRMAN 
Unfortunately due to an unforeseen change in his work commitments, David Shearer has 
been unable to join the Group as Chairman.  The Group will continue to seek an appropriate 
person to take on this role.  
 
EYE TESTING FOR GLAUCOMA 
There will now be another Eye Testing session with James Oliver at the WSSC Championship 
Show to be held on 3rd September 2016 at the Sky Blue Connection, Coventry.  Details will 
be sent out via the various Clubs prior to this event, but if you know you want to book a dog 
in and would like to do it now, please contact Julie Revill on julita@furzelands.demon.co.uk . 
 
HIP DYSPLASIA 
With regard to hip x-rays, the Joint Health Group would advise that care is taken in choosing 
a Veterinary Practice with suitable experience in this field. 
 
 
JULIE REVILL 
Secretary 
WSS JOINT HEALTH GROUP 
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